

ESICA 123 South Street Suite 112 Oyster Bay, NY 11771

September 18, 2015

General Insulation Company Mr. John Coleman 278 Mystic Ave Medford, MA 02155

Dear John,

On behalf of the Board of Directors and members of ESICA, the Eastern States Insulation Contractors Association and CSIA, the Central States Insulation Association, I would like to personally thank General Insulation for sponsoring the Annual Fall Conference at The Ritz Carlton in Naples, Florida on September 10 - 12, 2015.

It is only with the support of members like you that ESICA can continue to provide programs of interest within the insulation industry.

Your continued support helps to contribute to the success of this Association. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jerry McCaffrey

Jerry McCaffrey President